
We are Champions for Christ! 
August 28, 2025 
 
Charger Family, 
Today is our eighth day of school and we are all settling into a routine. Thank you to everyone for their 
continued patience during school dismissal. We have managed to dismiss 240 students in about 11-12 
minutes. Just a reminder that school does not officially end until 2:45. Thank you to Mr. Mower, Mr. 
Frank, Ms. Katie, and all the aides who are outside making sure things run smoothly. 
 
If you are a family that owes any tuition and would like to apply for the Diocesan SGO scholarship, the 
window closes next Friday, September 5. If you need this link, send me an email at 
mempie@mbsptoledo.org. 
 
Thank you to all of the families that have registered their students and spread the word about 
schoolstore.net. This program is easy to use, especially for those of you that are online shoppers. Our 
families have shared this with over 600 of their families and friends which generates funds for our 
school. Families without a link to a student can go to www.schoolstore.com, search for the school, and 
shop! Thank you in advance for helping!  
 
Pack 88 is having an ice cream social on Sunday, September 7 from 1:00-3:00. Come out and support our 
scouts! 
 
Upcoming Dates: 

●​ Monday, September 1- NO SCHOOL- LABOR DAY 
●​ Thursday, September 4- 8th Grade Zoom meeting- 6:00 pm- Link will be sent on the morning of 

the meeting. Students brought home the important event dates on Wednesday, August 27. 
●​ Sunday, September 7- Confirmation Connection-8th graders making Confirmation 12:00-1:30 
●​ Sunday, September 7- Pack 88 Ice Cream Social 1:00-3:00 in the school gym 
●​ Sunday, September 7- ADORE Grades 7-8 from 6:00-8:00 
●​ September 8-12 - Fall MAP Testing 
●​ September 12- 1st Quarter Midterms come home 
●​ September 17- School Picture Day- Information coming home soon! 

 
Attached to this newsletter is a special letter from Fr. Keith, Mr. Demagall, and myself regarding the 
tragedy in Minnesota yesterday. I know many of you have specific questions. Our leadership team will be 
gathering later this morning and will answer your emails and questions as quickly as possible. 
 
Blessings,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please utilize the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“ Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God.” Romans 15:7 
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